
From: Joe Zentgraf [mailto:Joe.Zentgraf@abm.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2014 8:30 PM 
To: Commins, Tav@Energy 
Subject: WE NEED MORE TRAINING OPTIONS 
 
Mr. Commins 
 
I am requesting that the California Energy Commission opens to additional Lighting Controls Acceptance 
Test Technician Certified Providers to support the training and certification for our industry. Just having 
one provider presents a financial burden to my company. 
  
Appreciate your consideration and action.  
 
Regards  
  

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
The information transmitted is the property of ABM and is intended only for the person or entity 
to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Statements and 
opinions expressed in this e-mail may not represent those of the company. Any review, 
retransmission, dissemination and other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this 
information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received 
this in error, please contact the sender immediately and delete the material from any computer. 
E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secured or error-free as information could be 
intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, received late or incomplete, or could contain viruses. The 
sender therefore does not accept liability for any error or omission in the contents of this 
message, which arises as a result of e-mail transmission. www.abm.com  
_____________________________________________________________________________  
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